
 

Each year at PCA, a team of teachers is assembled by the Academic Director for a curriculum study. The 

purpose of the study is to determine if the current curriculum is effectively supporting student learning or if 

an update is needed. Teachers do research, complete a SWOT analysis, engage in discussions, analyze data, 

evaluate multiple samples of curricula, complete rating forms, and recommend top curriculum choices. 

Then, the PCA leadership team evaluates the recommendations and determines if a new curriculum will be 

implemented. When new curriculum is implemented, teachers receive training from the publishing 

company, as well as support from PCA’s academic team.  

Year  Subject Area Being Reviewed  

2023-2024  Mathematics & Bible  

2024-2025  English Language Arts  

2025-2026  Science & Technology  

2026-2027  Social Studies & World Languages  

2027-2028  PE/Health & Fine Arts  


